
Council 25 February 2016

REPORT TO: FULL COUNCIL

DATE: 25 FEBRUARY 2016

SUBJECT: PART ‘B’ REFERRALS FROM POLICY AND RESOURCES 
COMMITTEE ON 4 FEBRUARY 2016

60 Response to the New Homes Bonus: Sharpening the Incentive - Technical 
Consultation

Considered - Report of the Chief Executive

Recommendation to Council

That Council is recommended:

(i) To agree the response to the consultation attached at Annex A and B and delegate 
authority to the Finance Manager (s151) in consultation with the Chairman of Policy and 
Resources to make any alterations, if necessary, prior to submission by the 10 March 
2017.

Voting record
8 for
2 abstentions


